for Year 6 parents, Wednesday 19th sSptem 5.30 pm in the school hall

School photographs,
Friday 28th
September

- Free Trade Assembly for parents of pupils in Year 3, Monday 1st October at 2.30 pm in the school hall
- Parents Forum in he Community Building, Wednesday 3rd October from 8.45— 9.15 am
- Harvest Festival
 Service at Holy
 Trinity Church on
 Wednesday, 10th
 October beginning
 at 9.30 am

School attendance



Newsletter 17th September 2018

Young Voices at the O2 Arena – exciting opportunity!

We have the opportunity to be part of one of the national Young Voices concerts at the O2 Arena on Tuesday 29th January. Please visit youngvoices.co.uk to find out more.

The children who attend will form part of a choir of about 8000 voices coming from schools all over the South East of England. They will get the opportunity to sing with a live band; perform dance moves alongside a well-known street dance troupe; perform alongside professional musicians and see these stars perform.

It is a long day involving travel to and from Greenwich, rehearsals, food breaks and performance but it is a really amazing and exciting opportunity. "We all had an absolute ball and still can't quite get over the magnitude of it all! An incredible experience!"

Unfortunately, there has not been a great response from children and parents for joining the school choir and we may have to pull out. This will be a shame for the children who really would like to take part. Unless a viable number of children/parents sign up for the opportunity we will have to withdraw. If you would like your child to be part of the choir, please let Mrs Driscoll know as soon as possible.



introducing, our exciting new curriculum, ...

Prosper is an entirely bespoke programme developed by Christ Church, for Christ Church. It covers all aspects of personal, social, health education combined with up to date online safety. The heart of the curriculum is developing healthy relationships. There is additional focus on mindfulness and emotional wellbeing which we aim to bring into every class on a daily basis.

The curriculum is responsive to the needs of the school community and will continue to be developed over the course of the year.

Parents and carers are warmly invited along to the next parent forum on Wednesday, 3rd October at 8.45 am in the Community Building to find out more.

In addition you will be sent a consultation paper over the coming days asking your opinions regarding what we should cover regarding 'human reproduction'.



Come join us every Wednesday 8:30-9:15 for a chat with other parents over a cup of tea or coffee. A great way to catch up with friends and make some more!

Parent Forum

Every term parents are invited to discuss a topical issue for school as well as raising any new concerns or questions.

This tarm the focus will be on the new Prosper

